CAMPUS SURVEY

PROGRAM REVIEW – THE LANGUAGE CENTER

Fall 2007

Thank you in advance for helping us with our Language Center Program Review project.  We are gathering information on how well our ESL tutorial course (ESL 128) and the Language Center are serving students.

Name:

Discipline:

1.  Do you have many second language students in your classes who seem under-prepared for the coursework?

2.  What indicates to you that a student’s poor performance might be related to fluency in English?

3.  Are you familiar with the ESL Program at Chabot?

4.  Have you ever referred a student to the Language Center or to ESL 128, the ESL faculty-student tutorial?

5.  If so, did you see any improvements in that student’s ability to perform in your course?  In what ways was there improvement?

6.  Can you suggest any specific ways you would like to see us help your students?











(other side…)

7.  Among your non-native English speaking students, what do you think are their biggest challenges in terms of language skills needed in your courses?  Consider reading, writing, listening, speaking, note-taking, study skills, cultural fluency.

8.  Would you like to know more about the ESL Program, the Language Center, or ESL 128?  If so, please indicate what information you’d like to have.

PLEASE RESPOND BY DECEMBER 5.  You can deliver this to Gayle Hunt, mailbox 922, in bldg. 200 or in Language Arts (bldg. 700, room 782).  

(Questions?  E-mail me any time at ghunt@chabotcollege.edu.)
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